
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE  
BOARD OF LIBRARY TRUSTEES MEETING 

March 24, 2020 
 
 
 
LIBRARY CLOSURE DUE TO COVID-19  
 
The Board of Library Trustees authorizes the executive director to extend pay to 
exempt and non-exempt staff their regularly scheduled hours for an extension period 
of closure not to exceed 30 days from March 30, 2020.  
  
The Board of Library Trustees authorizes the executive director to extend the closure 
of the library in response to the COVID-19 pandemic for a period not to exceed 30 
days from March 30, 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


